Supplier’s Declaration
Persistent organic pollutants
(POP)

Staubli Electrical Connectors (hereinafter referred to as “STAUBLI") is aware of the Regulation (EU)
No 2019/1021 on Persistent organic pollutants. STAUBLI has every intention to contribute to the
continuing process for obtaining a cleaner and healthier environment. We are continuously improving
our products and processes.

The Annexes | to IV list the regulated substances:

o Annex |: Prohibited substances with specific exemptions
e Annex ll: Restrictions (no entries)

¢ Annex lll: Release reductions provisions

e Annex IV: Waste management provisions

We declare that our products comply with the requirements of POP Regulation.

The information contained in this statement is based on our knowledge and belief as of the date of
this statement. We base our knowledge and belief on information provided to us by third parties
(suppliers of raw materials or components) and make no representations or warranties as to its
accuracy and assume no liability for the consequences of its use. We have taken and will continue
to take reasonable steps to provide representative and accurate information.
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